
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Monday August 4, 2025 
Advance Voting Continues for 2025 District 9 and District 15 By-Elections 
 
Charlottetown, PE – The second Advance Poll for the 2025 By-Elections in District 9 and District 15 
closed at 7 p.m. on Monday, August 4. Polls were open from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., with a steady 
turnout throughout the day. 
 
In District 9, a total of 312 voters, representing 7.42% of registered electors, cast their ballots in 
the second Advance Poll. In District 15, 342 voters participated, representing 8.61% of eligible 
electors. 
 
After two days of advance voting, 18.99% of the 4,203 registered voters in District 9 have cast 
their ballots. In District 15, 16.37% of the 3,971 registered electors have voted. 
 
The final Advance Poll will take place on Friday, August 8, 2025, from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
Ordinary Polling Day is scheduled for Tuesday, August 12, 2025, with voting hours from 9 a.m. to 
7 p.m. 
 
Voters who are unsure of their polling location are encouraged to check their Voter Information 
Card or visit the Elections PEI website at www.electionspei.ca. 
 
Unofficial results of the 2025 District 9 and District 15 By-Elections will be posted on the Elections 
PEI website following the ballot count, beginning at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, August 12. 
For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 

      -30- 
Paul Alan 
Manager of Election Operations & Communications 
Elections PEI 
W:   902.368.5895  
pbalan@electionspei.ca 
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